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Comments: November 5, 2019

 

Mary Erickson, Forest Supervisor

Custer-Gallatin National Forest

P.O. Box 130

Bozeman, MT 59771

 

Dear Supervisor Erickson,

 

As bow hunter and a member of Montana Backcountry Hunters and Anglers, I am writing to oppose the

exchange of public land sections 4 and 8 (Township 2 N., Range 11 E.) for private sections 11, 13 and 21

(Township 3 N., Range 11 E.).  

 

Sacrificing sections 4 and 8 would be significant losses for the public. If those sections are dropped from the

proposal, the land transfer would have my full support.

 

Thank you for your service to protect access to vital wildlife habitat.

 

Sincerely,

 

Joe Splinter

Billings, MT

 

 


